
Karas Dental Payment and Insurance Information 

 
Karas Dental accepts and is In-Network with many Insurances.  We will file claims 
to those companies, and all insurances, as a courtesy to you, whether we are in -
network with that insurance plan or not. It is your responsibility to find out whether 
your insurance is in or out of network, but we will work with you to contact your 
plan to find out your benefits.  

1. The estimated co-pay and deductible is expected on the day of the service. We 
accept Visa, Mastercard, cash, checks, and debit cards.  

2. A statement will be sent you after insurance has paid. The Balance is due within 
30 days.  
 

For those with no dental insurance: 

1. Payment is expected on the day of service.  Every effort is made to do a pre-
estimate so you will know how much your procedure will cost prior to your visit.  

2. We offer in house Payment plans of 3 months at zero% interest if requested, for 
amounts over $200.00 

3. Care Credit – If you qualify, you can take advantage of this financing option 
offered through a private lending institution.  Care Credit works like a credit card 
that offers zero % interest options for up to a year so you can get the care you 
need. Our staff will be happy to give you a brochure or a link to the website to 
apply.  
 

If payments are late (over 30 days), an interest charge of 1.5% is added monthly to 
your statement except in the case where a payment plan has been set up.  

 

Patient signature _________________ 
  


